
May 8, 2023 

  

MSU Faculty and Staff: 

  

As we approach the end of the semester, we want to thank everyone for their work this academic 

year. The following are a few campus updates: 

  

Upcoming Dates: 

  

            May 8-12 – Final Examination Week 

            May 8 – Lavender Graduation Ceremony – 5.30 pm ADUC 

            May 8 – Rites of Passage Graduation Ceremony – 6.30 pm ADUC 

May 12 – ADUC Food Court closes at 6 pm, The Rock closes at 8 pm 

May 12 – Residence Halls close at 7 pm, unless approved for an extended stay 

May 13 – Residence Halls close at 5 pm for approved extended stays 

May 13 – Commencement – 10 am, 2 pm, Craft Academy at 4 pm 

May 15 – Maymester begins 

May 29 – Memorial Day – University Closed 

June 19 – Juneteenth – University Closed 

July 4 – Holiday – University Closed 

  

Fall 2023 and Spring 2024 semester calendars for advanced planning: 

https://moreheadstate.edu/academics/academic-affairs/registrar/calendars 

  

Thank You and Congratulations: 

  

• Congratulations to Ken Andries, Jon Musgrave, and Kimberlee Sharp for being selected 

for the Bluegrass Tomorrow/CPE Academic Leadership Academy for this upcoming year. 

• A big thank you to all who were involved with the MSU Gala! It was a tremendously 

successful event raising money for scholarships. A special thank you to Greg Wing (Music) 
for directing the event for the many decades. 

• Thank you to all who assisted with the Concert on the Lawn a week or two ago as well. It 

was another showcase of the talent at MSU. 
• Congratulations to the ladies golf team and Coach Barker for winning the OVC 

championship! 
• Our MSU Diversity Plan received a very high score from the state evaluation committee 

and thank you to all who worked on the plan and the outcomes. 

• Thanks to Jen Timmerman and others involved for pushing us to be a College of 

Distinction for Adult Students. 
Morehead State is recognized by Abound as a College of Distinction for Adult Students. 

(wmky.org) 

  

Next Campus Livestream: 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmoreheadstate.edu%2Facademics%2Facademic-affairs%2Fregistrar%2Fcalendars&data=05%7C01%7Cd.ullrich%40moreheadstate.edu%7C98b15e31d4cb4b8afdc508db4fd63d1f%7C6135a844853b4b8c9020ae7f7ccf6c22%7C0%7C0%7C638191553937998868%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8ScsuJ9tVIeK3EB%2FE%2FioWd%2FAZiHvtj%2F7EvShqE9Ipn0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wmky.org%2Fnews%2F2023-05-02%2Fmorehead-state-is-recognized-by-abound-as-a-college-of-distinction-for-adult-students%3F_amp%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7Cd.ullrich%40moreheadstate.edu%7C98b15e31d4cb4b8afdc508db4fd63d1f%7C6135a844853b4b8c9020ae7f7ccf6c22%7C0%7C0%7C638191553937998868%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vPrhPH8kBJglGoMJJFgjwJK9X0LLsZtCLAeg5LojXa8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wmky.org%2Fnews%2F2023-05-02%2Fmorehead-state-is-recognized-by-abound-as-a-college-of-distinction-for-adult-students%3F_amp%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7Cd.ullrich%40moreheadstate.edu%7C98b15e31d4cb4b8afdc508db4fd63d1f%7C6135a844853b4b8c9020ae7f7ccf6c22%7C0%7C0%7C638191553937998868%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vPrhPH8kBJglGoMJJFgjwJK9X0LLsZtCLAeg5LojXa8%3D&reserved=0


 Our next campus livestream to employees will be Tuesday, May 16 at 3 pm. We had not 

anticipated another livestream this spring, but we will use this time to communicate a few 

parking changes that will transpire over the summer as we prepare for construction of a new 

building and renovation of others. 

  

Summer Camps: 

  

We are approaching the season of summer camps and will begin welcoming them starting within 

the next few weeks. This year we have a very full camp schedule, which is great for showcasing 

our campus to prospective students and families. As you see campers around campus let’s use 

the opportunity to showcase the campus and recruit some. 

  

Many thanks for all that you do. 

  

Jay Morgan 

President 
 


